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Mrs. Dayle Friedman
7 Fuchia Lane
Hicksville, NY 11801

Dear Dayle:

I want to thank you for presenting another fine program of songs
from around the world at the Syosset Library on Saturday. This was a
perfect culmination to our Book a Trip Winter Reading Club and gave a
delightful extra dimension to the children's reading about foreign
countries.

The children in the audience were very attentive and well-behaved
but also participated enthusiastically when you asked them to identify a
flag, clap their hands, or sing along. Afterwards several parents
commented that it was an excellent program and they had enjoyed it.
Your choice of songs, your use of props and costumes, and your pre-
sentation made this an experience both educational and enjoyable.

Sincerely,

e Friodman
Lita Friedman
Children's Librarian
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